Page 1

From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" < CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

"Park Board Commissioners - DL" <PBCDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 1/17/2017 3:53:47 PM

Subject: Invitation to City of Vancouver 2017 Lunar New Year celebration! - February 03, 2017 @

12:00 Noon

Dear Mayor and Council and Park Board Commissioners,

Please see below an invitation to a special celebration of Lunar New Year 2017 on Friday, February 3rd, 2017 from 12:00 to 2:00 pm at the Floata Seafood Restaurant, 400 - 180 Keefer Street, Vancouver.

Please RSVP: rsvp@vancouver.ca by January 26th, if you plan on attending.

Best, Sadhu

Sadhu A. Johnston, LEED AP Acting City Manager City of Vancouver

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

o. 604.873.7627

twitter: sadhuajohnston www.vancouver.ca



Mayor Gregor Robertson and Vancouver City Council

are pleased to invite you to a special celebration

Friday, February 3 12 noon to 2 pm

Floata Seafood Restaurant 400 – 180 Keefer Street, Vancouver

RSVP: rsvp@vancouver.ca by January 26

This is a non-transferable invitation. Please present it for admission to the reception. If you require any assistance related to accessibility, including dietary restrictions, please contact pearl.zhang@vancouver.ca or phone 604-873-7279 by January 26.